
 

 

"We have used Frank Goulding three times in the last two years and have been very 

pleased with the results.  Through their designs we have enhanced the appearance 

of our property considerably. 

 

The employees they have sent to work on site have always been friendly and 

courteous.  Aidan and Ross have always been very helpful and determined to 

ensure they provide quality work.  They all work to a high standard; in fact they 

added more to a small snagging list than we did!!" 


